My name is Vanessa Davis. My husband works at Rix’s Creek mine. I wish to support this project so that he and over 300 other employees can maintain their employment into the future.

I strongly believe that this project should be approved as the progression of mining is away from Singleton. This is designed to minimise and mitigate environmental health social impacts. This combined with timely rehabilitation following mining allows for pasture establishment, active cattle grazing land use as per the current practice. This assists to keep their disturbance footprint and airborne dust to a minimum.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Bloomfield group are proudly Australian owned, and have been operating successfully for the past 80 years. They are active in supporting local community organisations and charities. As family member of a proud employee I thank you for the opportunity to support this project and look forward to the continued operations at the Rix’s Creek Mine.

